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Hello everyone,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month we introduced Autumn colours through different art activities, using paint, cotton 

balls and crayons. We did some exercise games inside the classroom! 

Some of our class was moving on to the big playschool room and to get them ready we've 

been talking about emotions, reading the worry monster book and making our own worry 

monsters too. We went for visits to our new classroom and got to play every day too! 

Cherry Blossoms 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For our Heather class this month we looked at the importance of friendships. What 

behaviours/choices we can use to help us make and keep our friendships. We made an art 

piece about this topic of friendship by painting their hands together as a symbol and the 

children really enjoyed it. We also looked at Jungle animals, what they eat/drink and we even 

did a matching activity with pictures of jungle animals. Lastly, we welcomed our children from 

the Toddler room to the ECCE room, helping them adjust and ease the transition. We also 

welcomed new children to our ECCE room, we are thrilled to have you all. 

 

Thank you!  

Heathers 


